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BLACK HILLS AMATEUR RADIO CLUB, INC. 
3288 Sandstone Lane 

Rapid City, SD  57701-5388 

 

Call to Order:  The BHARC monthly meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm on 18 October 

2019 by President Ryan Lindblom.  The meeting was held at the EE/Physics Building on the 

campus of the South Dakota School of Mines and Technology.  There were 19 members 

present.  The sign in sheet is attached to the original meeting minutes maintained by the 

Secretary. 

 

Welcome and Introductions:  All 

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes for the annual BHARC meeting for September 2019 was 

sent out prior via email to officers and board members for review, and after approval, was sent 

out to the rest of the club members via email.  Bob Ewing W0RE made a motion to accept the 

meeting minutes; none opposed. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Chris Jaques KD0RAS read the Treasurer’s Report.  Gary Peterson 

K0CX made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s Report;  none opposed. 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business: 

1. Discussed signature cards for officers and board members. 

2. Bob Ewing W0RE, Don Kendall N1NOX, and Harry Martens WA0MFZ are putting 

together a ham radio class at Douglas High School.  They are planning on using the 

ARRL book for actual learning and not just memorizing. 

3. If anyone is interested in putting in clothing orders, talk to Michael Schaff KD0ZIP. 

4. Discussion regarding tower space on Public Safety.  There was a recent youTube video 

about a ham radio operator getting kicked off of the tower.  This was considered a non-

issue and has been blown out of proportion. 

5. Don Jarvinen K0DAJ  is asking for volunteers for the upcoming Skywarn Recognition 

event.  It takes place at the National Weather Service office on 6 December. 

6. A recommendation was made to not have a meeting in December.  The motion was 

made by Bob Ewing W0RE; none opposed. 

7. Bob Henriksen KF0AM notified club members that for the February Auction, he has 

reserved a room for a VE session. 

8. The Tailgate Party will be held again at Robbinsdale Park on 11 July 2020. 

 

 

 

 



Adjourn:  Bob Henriksen KF0AM made a motion to adjourn the meeting; none opposed.  The 

meeting was adjourned at 7:21 pm. 

 

Presenter/Presentation:  Bob Ewing W0RE gave a presentation on ARES. 

 

 

 

 

CHRIS JAQUES KD0RAS 

Acting BHARC Secretary 


